
DEAR PARENTS, 

We pray each family had a very joyous and blessed Christmas and New Year’s holiday.  As 
we reflect on 2022 and look ahead at 2023, we are very thankful to God for all of His 
blessings! Our prayer for each of our families this year is that God will abundantly bless 
you with peace, love, joy and prosperity!  

Thank You To Our Wonderful Parents:  
We would like to thank all of our wonderful parents who so generously gave to our staff Christmas party fund! We 
had a fabulous time together as a staff last Friday where they truly felt loved and appreciated. Through your generous 
outpouring of donations, each employee received $150 in cash and we were able to bless our substitute staff as well! 
Thank you again, we appreciate all of you! 

Sonshine Center Closing Dates for January: 
Please mark your calendars for Monday, January 16, 2023 as the Sonshine Center will be closed in  
observance of Martin Luther King Jr.  Day.  Enjoy the 3 day weekend! 

This Month 
 

• Thank You Parents!! 

• January Closure Date 

• FCA  Kindergarten    

Application 

• Employee Anniversaries 

Faith Christian Academy Kindergarten 2023-2024: 
As a reminder, Faith Christian Academy is currently accepting kindergarten applications for the 2023-2024 
school year. Space is filling up fast and you don’t want to miss out, so get your child’s application in soon 
before they go on a waitlist.  

To apply, please visit https://www.gofaitheagles.com/application/. 
 

Faith Christian provides students with an excellent education, where your child will be loved and nurtured to grow in 
the fullness of Christ. To schedule a family tour or for more information: 

• enrollment@fca-schools.org 

• 303-403-2712 

Employee Anniversaries:  
Congratulations to the following employees who are celebrating anniversaries this month! 

 

Carmen Banuchi: Carmen is celebrating her 16th year anniversary this month! Carmen works in the Sonshine 
Kids Classroom as an ECT group leader. Carmen has an adult son that lives here in Colorado.   Congratulations, 
Carmen! 
 

Julie Bird: Julie is our wonderful West Campus Director and is celebrating her 5th year anniversary this 
month. She just recently welcomed her first grandson into the family and is already the best Gigi around! 
Congratulations Julie! 
 

Dorina Cakollari: Dorina is celebrating her 4th year anniversary this month! Dorina is our wonderful, full-time 
teacher in the Cherubs. Dorina and her husband, Seat, have two beautiful daughters, Dea and Elora, who both 
attend the Sonshine Center. Congratulations, Dorina! 
 

Stacey Spitzer: Stacey is celebrating her 5th year anniversary this month. Stacey works as an ECT Group Lead-
er in our Lions & Lambs classroom at the Infant Center. Congratulations, Stacey! 
 

Marie Medina: Marie  is celebrating her 3rd year anniversary at the Sonshine Center this month. Marie is one of loving 
Group Leaders  in the Cherubs class at the Infant Center. Marie has 3 sons and her youngest, Anthony, attends Faith 
Christian Middle School. Congratulations Marie! 

 

Avery Witt:  Avery is celebrating her 1 year anniversary this month!  Avery works in the Rainbow 
classroom and brings joy and laughter to the kids and staff each and every day!  Congratulations 
Avery! 
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